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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):
This request relates to the Probate Service, a division of HM Courts & Tribunals Service. Separately for calendar years 2011, 2012 and 2013, would you kindly confirm: 
1. The total number of applications for grants of representation; 
2. The number of applications for grants of representation made by solicitors; 
3. The number of applications for grants of representation made by personal (lay) applicants; 
4. The number of applications for grants of probate (i.e. for testate estates);

5. The number of applications for grants of letters of administration and grants of letters of administration with will annexed.

Your request has been passed to me because I have responsibility for answering requests relating to Her Majesty’s Courts & Tribunal Service in London and is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

I can confirm that Her Majesty’s Courts & Tribunals Service holds the information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you. 
	
	2011 (1st January – 31st December)
	2012 (1st January – 31st December)
	2013 (1st January – 31st December)

	The total number of applications for grants of representation
	251,912


	251,972


	255,792



	The number of applications for grants of representation made by solicitors
	161,471


	159,117


	159,198



	The number of applications for grants of representation made by personal (lay) applicants
	90,441


	92,855


	96,594



	The number of applications for grants of probate (i.e. for testate estates)
	188,321


	208,711


	190,603



	The number of applications for grants of letters of administration and grants of letters of administration with will annexed
	54,039


	54,416


	54,189




You can also find more information by reading the full text of the Act (available at http://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/contents).
You have the right to appeal our decision if you think it is incorrect. Details can be found in the ‘How to Appeal’ section attached at the end of this letter.
Disclosure Log
​
You can also view information that the Ministry of Justice has disclosed in response to previous Freedom of Information requests. Responses are anonymised and published on our on-line disclosure log which can be found on the MoJ website:
http://www.justice.gov.uk/information-access-rights/foi-requests/latest-moj-disclosure-log
​
The published information is categorised by subject area and in alphabetical order.

